
1

Gautho, Julia

From: Christine Miguel <christinemiguel1@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 3:19 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Questions for Town Hall Meeting 4/2/25

 
Can you please show me the document you have received for the variance  for our homes.  I have not 
seen anything to support that statement.  So if you haven’t received anything that changes the homes 
from 5 to around 15 homes. 
 
I’m not willing to be moved to another park that’s isn’t in walking distance to the ocean or town, as far as 
I know there are no open spaces in Santa Cruz.  The park in West Side Santa Cruz might have space but 
the rent starts at 4k a month. Unless you’re paying my rent until I die I can’t afford that.  So once again I 
don’t think your giving us correct or honest information  
 
Christine spc 77 Castle Estate 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad 


